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Dear Mr. Kermit: 

1350 KC 

P. O. BOX 727 

WARNER ROBINS GUIDRGIA 
November 3, 195+ 

It was an extreme pleasure to receive your letter of October 
29, and most of all to learn that we are being heard in my 
native state of Pennsylvania. We have had calls and letters 
from all over the South and Southeast, but beleive me, it is 

a pleasure to hear from a fellow Pennsylvanian. 

I have spent many happy hours in Philadelphia. However, my 
home is in the Pittsburgh area. I have been in the broadcast 
business some sixteen years in and about Pittsburgh before 
coming to Georgia two years ago. This explains my enthusiam 
about your letter. 

Needless to say, we were very pleased to learn how well our 
signal was received on Friday, October 29. We had made some 
changes on our ground system on that date and it was interesting 
to note that it had helped to increase our signal strength. 

We are using a Collins equipment throughout, with a stainless 
200 foot guyed tower with a ground system of 120 hard drawn 
copper wire radials 200 feet long, located 2.4 miles beyond the 
City Limits in bottom land. 

I am enclosing a copy of the Warner Robins Story prepared by the 
Warner Robins Chamber of Commerce some two years ago. Since 
that time the population has exceeded the 20,000 mark. 

Once again, Mr. Geary, may I say we were very happy to hear from 
you and receive your detailed log of our broadcast. Your log 
checks with our log sheet exactly. 

Sincere warm wishes from the "Sunny South". 

Sinçerely yours, 

Howard George 
General Manager 

HG/mk 


